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I think that it would be a great shame if the proposed works to the pear tree are approved. It is 

a lovely tree with beautiful blossom enjoyed by many birds. It Is a pleasure to look out on 

and I cannot see that there Is any valid reason for it to be cut down. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Caroline Dibbs  

 


